POST COVID19 AT US BASEBALL

BASEBALL IS BACK AT THE EPICENTER

Moving Forward, Our Mission Remains the Same: Bring Quality Baseball to the 417 for Players of All Ages

IN LIGHT OF THE COVID19 PANDEMIC AND THE REOPENING OF THE 417 COMMUNITY, IT IS WITH GREAT EXCITEMENT THAT WE BRING BASEBALL BACK TO THE 417. IT IS OUR FIRM BELIEF, THAT BASEBALL BRINGS PEOPLE TOGETHER AND BRIDGES THE GAP BETWEEN GENERATIONS, AND IN A TIME OF CRISIS, AS WE CLING TO THE THINGS WE LOVE, BASEBALL IS SOMETHING WE AT THE PARK COUNT ON TO BRING US JOY AND SENSE OF COMMUNITY.

MOVING FORWARD WE WILL BE IMPLEMENTING CDC
REGULATED PROTOCOLS WITHIN OUR FACILITY. ALL PERSONS
WHO ENTER OUR FACILITY WILL BE TEMPERATURE CHECKED AT
THE ENTRANCE, ALL STAFF WILL WEAR GLOVES AND UTILIZE
HAND WASHING STATIONS EVERY 15 MINUTES. STAFF WILL
WEAR MASKS WITHIN THE CONCESSION STAND AND
CUSTOMER SERVICE AREAS, SANITIZING STATIONS WILL BE
AVAILABLE AROUND THE PARK, SOCIAL DISTANCING
STANDARDS WILL BE IMPLEMENTED FOR SEATING OF FANS
WITHIN THE STADIUM (IF YOU CAME IN A CAR TOGETHER YOU
SIT TOGETHER), AS WELL THERE WILL BE PUBLIC SERVICE
ANNOUNCEMENTS VIA THE STADIUM PA REMINDING ALL
WITHIN THE PARK TO PRACTICE THE CDC REGULATIONS.

THESE PROTOCOLS ARE TO BE TAKEN SERIOUSLY, AND WILL BE STRICTLY ENFORCED AT US BASEBALL ALONG WITH OUR USUAL GUIDELINES OF NO OUTSIDE FOOD/BEVERAGES OF ANY KIND.

We have a full summer schedule, and we have patiently been waiting with you, to get back to the stadium. If you have any further questions please message us via facebook or email mkarlson@theusbaseball.com

